
Road Posting Notice 

Mar 15, 2011 

 

 

TOWN OF FREEDOM 

SPRING ROAD POSTING 

  

Due to the usual spring thaw and the frost coming out of the ground, roads tend to break up, so we ask 

that no heavy equipment or trucks travel the Town of Freedom Roads at this time until further 

notice.  (This usually lasts for 2-4 weeks)  If you have an urgent need to bring something in try to limit 

overall weight and try to do this late at night or very early morning when it is still frozen.  If you have any 

questions call Chairman, Dave Baumgarten at 608-522-3661 after 6:00 pm. 

 


